
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff-Coroner, or designee, to execute contract
amendments with the Town of Danville and the cities of Lafayette and Orinda requiring
each city to maintain and insure patrol vehicles owned by that city, effective May 1, 2016.

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Zero net County Costs. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Town of Danville and City of Lafayette began law enforcement service contracts with
the County on July 1, 1983 and effective July 1, 1986 so did the City of Orinda. These
contracts have original language in which the County was to provide fully equipped
vehicles, insurance, fuel, maintenance and safety equipment required for services rendered
under the contracts. The Town of Danville and Cities of Lafayette and Orinda have elected
to purchase and maintain their own vehicles. The County no longer provides any of these
purchases or services. However, County will still continue to provide liability insurance for
Deputies. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   05/24/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Sandra Brown
925-335-1553

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    May  24, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Chris Heck, Deputy

cc:

C.132

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: May  24, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Amendments to Law Enforcement Services



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The County is at risk of being liable for the vehicles unless the language is removed. 



CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
None.


